Thought For Food Global Summit 2016, Zurich 

Mr. Jared Yarnall-Schane, “Thought For Food” (http://tffchallenge.com) informed the Embassy that our Indian team from IIT Mumbai Shehed was selected by an expert panel of judges as a finalist - out of 400+ entries spanning 106 countries. The Indian team was delighted to launch their venture to help create a more food secure world.

Thought For Food was a global movement of young change makers addressing the challenge of feeding 9 billion people by the year 2050. During the Summit, participants from around the world, came together to learn from leading experts and innovators that were uprooting assumptions in the fields of agriculture and food. The Summit was a great opportunity to learn more about solutions to food security issues, as well as to meet leading executives, start-ups, and investors. The wellbeing of bees was critical to food security and this effort by our young Indian team was greatly appreciated.
The culminating experience of the Summit was a pitch event, in which 10 teams of university students from around the world pitched their business for a chance to receive US $ 15,000  in funding.

Shri Ravindra Jaiswal, Deputy Chief of Mission represented the Embassy on the occasion. 
